
 

PBIS Tier II Interventions 

 

December 7, 2023 OR February 16, 2024 

This one day training is designed for those 

that are currently implementing Tier I practic-

es with 70% implementation on the Tier I 

Tiered Fidelity Inventory. Positive Behavioral 

Interventions & Supports (PBIS) is a broad 

range of systemic and individualized strate-

gies for achieving important social and learn-

ing outcomes in school communities while 

preventing problem behavior. Secondary in-

terventions within a PBIS Framework are tar-

geted interventions designed for students who 

need additional supports beyond (yet in com-

bination with) universal-level interventions. 

Secondary interventions are implemented in a 

standardized approach, which means key fea-

tures of the intervention look similar across all 

children receiving the intervention.  

 

This training will include a review of various 

Tier II evidence-based interventions including 

Check-In Check-Out, Social and Academic 

Instructional Groups, Self-Monitoring, etc. For 

each intervention, participants will learn about 

the purpose of each intervention, which stu-

dents would benefit most from this interven-

tion, how to ensure fidelity of implementation, 

and how to monitor if student progress is be-

ing made. This training pairs well with the 

PBIS Tier II Systems training that is also a 

one-day session.  

 

 

 

Location:  

ESC of Northeast Ohio 

6393 Oak Tree Blvd. 

Independence, OH 44131 

 

 

Time: 9:00 a.m.—3:30 p.m. 

 

 

Registration: 

Fall—https://tinyurl.com/

PBISTierIIInterventionsF 

Spring—https://tinyurl.com/

PBISTierIIInterventionsS 

 

 

Contact Hours: 5.5 per session 

 

 

For assistance please contact: 

Shonte’ Smith 

216-264-1645   

shonte.smith@escneo.org 

 

  

This event was supported in whole or in part by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, (Award #Q27A090111A, CFDA 34. 027A, awarded to the Ohio  Department of Educa-

tion). The opinions expressed herein do not necessarily reflect the policy or position of the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs, and no official endorsement by the Department 

should be inferred. 
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